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\p%(A
Manager of Power co

\ f/500A Chestnut Street Tower II
\ XChattanooga, TN 37401

Y'
Gentlemen:

Subject: Report Nos. an d 8/80- M
This refers to your letter of February 27, 1981, informing us of steps you have
taken to correct the violation concerning activities under your NRC
Construction Permit No. CPPR-73 brought to your attention in our letter of
January 26, 1981.

With regard to item 6 of the second violation for failure to follow precedure
during the Unit 2 hydrostatic test, we have again reviewed this matter. Your
response regarding item 6 presented no new information to change the fundamental
inspection finding. We will examine your corrective actions and plans during
subsequent inspections.

We appreciate your cooperation with us.

Sincerely,
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ames P. O'Reilly
D rector

-

cc: H. J. Green, Division Direct
G. G. Stack, Project Manager
J. M. Ballentine, Plant

Superintendent
J. F. Cox, Supervisor, Nuclear

Licensing Section,

M. J. Burzynski, Project Engineer
H. N. Culver, Chief, Nuclear Safety

Review Staff
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